

CLEMTON PARK PUBLIC SCHOOL

Pursuing Excellence
ABN: 55 922 166 723

PRINCIPAL: Paul Robinson

Tel: 9718 4483

Fax: 9718 8703

185 Bexley Road, Earlwood NSW 2206

EMAIL: <u>clemtonpk-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au</u>
WEBSITE: www.clemtonpk-p.schools.nsw.edu.au

Mr Robinson

Principal



2025 Band Program Information

Dear Parents,

Student name:

Mrs Byrne

Band Coordinator

cpps.bands@gmail.com

To assist with planning the Band Program for 2025, please complete and return this note to school **by Thursday, October 24**th. Your child will be in the Concert Band in 2025. It is important that you complete this information as we assume all students currently in the Band program will continue in 2025 unless they are leaving the school either to go to High School or another school. Please complete this information to allow us to effectively plan for the 2025 intake of new students. Thank you kindly, we appreciate your cooperation.

Expected **Concert Band** rehearsal time in 2025 will remain on **Wednesdays 7:50-8:50am**.

Student name.	
Class:	
Instrument played:	
Serial number of instrument:tag). We have all the instrument information on file at school no instruments have been mixed up during the year.	
2024 Grade (e.g. Year 4):	
Is your child continuing in the Band Program in 2025?	
If yes, please confirm your email:	
If you have any questions, please let us know via ClassDojo or e	mail. P.Robin